
 
 
From: Sandi Larson [mailto:slarson1@d.umn.edu]  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 1:42 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: I Support Michigan Street Bike Lanes! 
 
City Council Members -  
 
I work downtown and bike to work as often as I can. I support the Greater Downtown Council's 
proposal of a bike lane on Michigan Street instead of Superior Street. With the DTA hub being 
on Michigan street I think it makes a lot of sense. Also, I bike to downtown from the west and a 
bike lane on Michigan Street would be very convenient. That being said, I also think there needs 
to be a bike lane on 1st and 2nd Street for those who are biking in from the East or coming down 
the hill. Michigan Street will not be convenient for those bikers and they need a safe and 
effective route as well. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sandi 
__________________________________ 
  
Sandi Larson 
Business Development Professional 
UMD Center for Economic Development 
Northeast Minnesota's Small Business Development Center (SBDC) 
11 E Superior St, Suite 210 
Duluth, MN 55802 
  
General:  218-726-7298 
Direct: 218- 726-7975 
email: slarson1@d.umn.edu 
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